
When The Moment is right will 

you be ready? 
Every club needs members in order to achieve its service goals. New members provide clubs with fresh ideas, new projects and 

additional ways to 

 make a difference in the community. 

 

We will provide you the tools needed to bring new members into  

your club  

 

Join us for a fun, enjoyable and entertaining 

Workshop  

at  

The Chicago Light House for the Blind  

October 8th  

Registration 8am 

   9am to 12pm Workshop  

Continental Breakfast will be provided for the attendees 

Make your Reservation by October 1st  

Did I mention that it is free 
E-mail the names of attendees to 

 Lion Ralph Zarada    Lion Dennis Maloney      Lion Gene Tambellini 

 ralphzar@yahoo.com    liondennism@sbcglobal.net   gtambellini@sbcglobal.net 

           Lion Dave Hansen   Lion Dennis McMillan 

            liondave1a@att.net   liondennismac@gmail.com 


